CHILDREN ILL AT SCHOOL

Any child becoming ill at school should report to the duty teacher at that time. If the child appears
too ill to remain at school, efforts will be made to contact the parents/caregiver.

If the parents/caregivers or Emergency Contact Person cannot be contacted, the Principal will make a
decision relative to the matter. Should your child seem unwell before school, it may be advisable to
keep him or her at home, or send an explanatory note to the teacher.




